
 
 

Participant Workshop 
 

March 30th Davenport Hotel Dublin 
 
 
As part of the ongoing project being undertaken by KEMA on behalf of the AIP 

to conduct a review of the PLEXOS Market Simulation Model for the SEM 

(see AIP-SEM-237-07), KEMA is holding its Final Conclusions Workshop on 

Friday  30th March at the  Davenport Hotel, Dublin. The intention is that the 

Workshop will commence at c.10am with a lunch break c.12.30pm and it is 

expected to finish by c.3pm.  

 

The aims of this Workshop are; 
 

(i)        To provide overview of final conclusions on 2008 data validation. 
 
(ii) To provide an overview of final conclusions on PLEXOS model 

validation. 
 
To ensure there is sufficient capacity at this Initial Findings Workshop for 

potential attendees, anybody wishing to attend should contact Mike Wilks 

whose contact details are below.  

 
 

 Michael Wilks 

 Principal Consultant, KEMA 

 

 Tel:  +44 7711 386 414 

 Email: Michael.wilks@kema.com 
 
  


